
Dear Ms. Larmer,  

Although I do not have a first-hand experience of a traumatic event such as an injury or death 

caused by a washing machine, I do have a dear friend that has experienced this and I sympathize 

with her in her conviction to promote HB 3500. After the death of her son, I began speaking with 

others about the issue of washing machine danger. I was shocked to know that many people do 

not have the knowledge that household items such as washing machines pose a threat to the 

safety of their children. I think passing HB 3500 will be a new step toward educating others and 

protecting our children.  

Sincerely,  

Ashley Bohman 

 


